
LAKE_COUNTY 
FLORIDA 

March 21, 2011 

Ms. Ruth E. Grady, E.I. 
Department of Environmental Resource Permitting 
St. Johns River Water Management District 
975 Keller Road 
Altamonte, FL 32714-1618 

RE: North Hancock Road widening (Segment A): Application Number 40-069-50126-4 
Formerly Application Number 42-069-50126-4 

Dear Ms. Grady: 

Enclosed is our check in the amount of $700.00. This is the balance due for the Permit 
application fee for the above reference permit. 

If you have any questions, please call Alan Kirkland who is the Project Manager for this project. 
He can be reached at (352) 483-9043. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa W. Conant 
Engineering Assistant 

Enclosure: Check # 00510148 - $700.00 

cc: Fred Schneider, RE., Director of Engineering 
Alan Kirkland, P.E., Project Manager 
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